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Welcome to Bryan University! I am excited and pleased that you have decided to pursue your education with 
us. You are about to become part of an 82-year legacy in private, post-secondary education. I am confident you 
will find your educational experience here to be challenging and rewarding. I have high expectations of you, 
and all our students, because I am confident Bryan University provides learning opportunities that lead to 
great career success. 

I encourage you to explore the specifics of the online programs featured in this catalog. Bryan University’s 
faculty members lead these programs. Many faculty members are working professionals in the career field you 
are pursuing, so I encourage you to get to know them well as you progress through your rigorous program of 
study. 

I am proud of the faculty and staff members here at Bryan University and their commitment to student 
achievement. They will gladly assist you throughout your course of study. Additionally, you are provided 
services by all the University’s departments. Each department plays an essential role in furthering your 
academic career. I encourage you to connect with them and become acquainted with all they have to offer. 

I look forward to having you as part of Bryan University’s diverse, creative, and talented family, and 
congratulate you for choosing your higher education institution wisely! Please do not hesitate to contact me 
with questions or concerns at any time. In the meantime, I am sure this catalog, which is true and correct to 
the best of my knowledge, will serve as a great resource for you, helping you design your map to an exciting 
and rewarding future. 

I wish you all the best in your academic adventure. 

Sincerely, 

Eric Evans 

President and CEO 
Direct phone: (602) 806-7336 
Main phone: (888) 768-6861 
Email address: Eric.Evans@bryanuniversity.edu 
feedback@bryanuniversity.edu  
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